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LOST PROPERTY 

We have a large 

amount of                     

unnamed lost                

property at school, 

please encourage 

your child to take a 

look if they have lost 

any items. 

Thank you. 

 

Bears were treated to a lesson in jewellery making this week which linked to our science 

topic on rocks. 

 

Wednesday's forest session focussed on art for the Tigers. Children made 

birds nests, sketched the trees, did brass rubbings of different textures and 

natural things they found, and used real charcoal from the fire circle to 

draw.  They quickly realised it also worked quite well as face paint! All                  

children produced some fantastic art.  

 



Congratulations to the following children who were rewarded in the 
Gold Book this week: 

   Gold Book   

   Joshua L  Bumblebees 
   Rosie P  Bumblebees 
 
   Thea P   Butterflies 
   George W  Butterflies 
 
   Sophia M  Rabbits 
   Holly S   Rabbits 
   
   Nina N-J  Owls 
   Hugo F   Owls 
 
   Jake S   Penguins 
   Cillian B  Penguins 
     
   Thomas F  Panthers 
   Max W  Panthers 
 
   Isla W   Lions 
   Auden S  Lions 

   Georgie W   Bears 
   Jake W   Bears 
 
   Matthew R   Seahorses  
   Layla-Grace S   Seahorses 
   Scarlett C   Seahorses 
   
   Daisy-May C-H   Turtles 
   Molly R   Turtles 
 
   Emily C   Geckos 
   Grace B   Geckos 
 
   Eleanor S    Tigers 
   Marissa W   Tigers 
 
   Sophie B    Gorillas 
   Grayson W   Gorillas 
   Sofia M    Gorillas 
 
   Finley H-S    Eagles 
    Joseph P   Eagles 
     
 
        

 

 

Monday 31st Jan Tuesday 1st Feb Wednesday 2nd Feb Thursday 3rd Feb Friday 4th Feb 

11.00am, Ukuleles, Year 5 

Lunchtime Multi Sports 
Club Years 1 & 2 

After School Football Club 
Years 5 & 6 3.15pm-
4.15pm 

Gymnastics 3.15pm-
4.15pm (Please contact:                        
info@venturecamps.co.uk  

Karate                     
3.30pm-4.30pm                      
(Please contact Sensei   
Trevor on 
07966686377) 

 

 

Rocksteady PM 

Tigers—Forest School 

Year 3 Swimming 

Geckos—Forest School 

Dance Club 3.15pm-
4.00pm (Please con-
tact Charley on 
07772637271) 

 

Lunchtime Football 
Club                                        
Years 3 & 4 

 

Handwriting Pen trials in Bears! 

 

We need your old wellies! 
Do you have old or spare wellies at 

home?  Would you mind donating them 

to the school? 

They would be really useful to us for 

when pupils forget to bring their own to 

Forest School.  

We’re looking for sizes that range from 

size 12 to size 6.  

Please bring to school reception. 

Many thanks. 

Mr. Walterus  

  

Happy 2nd 

Birthday to 

Hamish, our 

school      

therapy dog! 


